
WELCOME 

Prairie Tabernacle Congregation –  January 26, 2025 

Welcome to The Tab! A place where we want you to feel like 

family! We are a congregation made up of people from 

many backgrounds, seeking to gather for worship,              

discipleship, equipping, and fellowship! In all things, it is our 

desire to bring God the glory as we seek to be more like 

Christ. We'd love for you to join us in that journey. 

Building a Community in Christlikeness 

CONTACT US 

Sunday Morning Service every Sunday at 10:30 AM 

Pastor - Jerred Andreas - pastorjerred@prairietab.com 

Pastoral Assistant - Jim Stenstrom - jim.stenstrom@prairietab.com 

Office Phone: 403-443-5858 

Website: www.prairietab.com 

Office Email: office@prairietab.com 

Office Hours: Tuesday - Friday, 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM & 1:00 - 4:00 

311-11 Ave NE, Box 2762, Three Hills, AB, T0M 2A0 

You are welcome to join us for coffee and fellowship in the foyer 

before and after the service! 

Unashamed of the Gospel 

Romans 1:16-17  

Guest Speaker: Dr. Jim Neumann  

General Fund Expenses Report, December 31 

December was a very good month for donations, as it often 

is.  Income was almost $12,500 above the usual monthly 

budget, helped by a bequest of $4,564.34 received from the 

estate of Martha Wiebe.  Expenses were very low—more than 

$7,000 under budget!  The result is a surplus for the month of 

over $19,800.  May God bless each one who gives to support 

the Lord’s work here at PTC.   

Keith Boody 

PTC Treasurer    

December 2024 Financial Report Change

 Monthly From Last

Actual Budget Difference Year

Gen. Fund Income 42,591.49    30,146       12,446 -3.23%

Gen. Fund Expenses 22,748.25    30,078       (7,330) -3.29%

Surplus (Deficit) 19,843.24 68               

Year-to-Date: July - December Change

6 Months' From Last

Actual Budget Difference Year

Gen. Fund Income 216,337.87  180,875    35,463 17.45%

Gen. Fund Expenses 159,504.22  180,470    (20,966) 9.40%

Surplus (Deficit) 56,833.65 405             

General Fund Balance

July 1 Balance 57,739

Year-to-Date Surplus 56,834

Dec. 31 General Fund Balance: 114,573 Grade: A+



Weekly Events 

SUNDAY 

Sunday Service - Tab          

Sanctuary - 10:30AM. 

Discipleship Classes - Kidz in 

CE Wing, Adults in Fireside 

Room and Sanctuary,         

Jr. Youth in Blue Room,        

Sr. Youth in Youth Room - 

9:30AM-10:10AM. 

Kidz Worship - Education 

Wing - During the sermon. 

Sign in before the service.  

Supervised Nursery - 

10:25AM.  Parent room also 

available. 

Youth Group  - Youth Room - 

6:00PM-8:00PM. 

God’s Awesomeness - Zoom 

- 6:30PM. 

 

TUESDAY 

Prayer Meeting -  Zoom - 

7:00PM. 

 

THURSDAY 

Coffee Fellowship - Fireside 

Room - 10:00AM to 11:30AM. 

Upcoming Events 

Potluck – Today, after the 

service.  

Round Table -  Tab Sanctuary 

- January 28 - 7:00PM. The   

topic is Church and State.  

Fun Friday -  January 31 - 

10:00AM.  

Ladies Book Exchange and 

Brunch - February 1 - 9:30AM - 

in the Blue Room. Sign up in 

the foyer.  

Members Meeting -          

February 4 - 6:30PM. 

Missionary of the Week 

Doug and Katia Flowers, Serve Beyond, EFCC 

Doug and Katia are teachers who are 

living in Chiang Mai, Thailand, where 

there are opportunities to serve in a 

two/three-pronged ministry (school, 

church, and discipleship). Their most 

recent assignment is at Satit             

International School. Katia is      

launching an experimental Intensive 

English Center with five beginner    

Chinese students, and Doug is the guidance counselor. Pray that 

they will adjust as they undertake this new  assignment. Pray also 

for their health in a very  demanding climate. Please pray that the 

Lord will raise more churches and brethren to partner with them in 

prayer and financial support. 

Ways to Give 

- Offering boxes are located 

on east and west sides of the     

Sanctuary. 

- Gifts by e-transfer may be 

sent to                                       

donations@prairietab.com 

 - Give online at 

www.prairietab.com 

New Here? 

We are so glad you are here: 

Visit our website to 

see what is             

happening here at 

the Tab: 

Help us get to 

know you: 

Thank You from our missionaries 

Joseph & Larissa Colyn 

Thank You for your faithful and continued support of our family. 

(Financial/ Prayer & Encouragement & Friendship!) We came to 

PNG in 2001 with a 4-year-old and have raised three girls here. As 

we look to being empty nesters, we are just so thankful that the Lord 

has kept us here in ministry for all these years! PTC has been a huge 

part of that! 

Jerry & Elizabeth Dirks 

Thank you for praying for us and supporting us financially. We are so 

grateful!!! This is a blessing to us.   

We also appreciate the newsy letters that come from the WMF 

groups and their requests for us to give prayer requests so they can 

pray for us! Thank you! 

You're invited to celebrate Rick and Jenny Crockford's 50th       

wedding anniversary on February 8th. They will be hosting a      

luncheon from 12:00 PM to 3:00 PM at the Three Hills Community 

Center. Please, do not bring gifts.  


